

MEMORANDUM

To: LCLD Members and Program Participants

From: Robert Grey, President of LCLD

Date: March 9, 2020

Re: Statement on COVID-19

We know that some of you have questions about the still evolving coronavirus COVID-19 and its impact on LCLD programs and events. The LCLD staff met last week and based on the information we have; we feel it is too early to make a call on our upcoming meetings. We are closely monitoring the situation and will keep in timely contact as decisions are made. Please know, the safety and health of our Members and program participants is our top priority.

Should you have any additional questions or would like to discuss further, please give me a call at 202.320.6909.

Robert Grey